
The Battle of Cheriton 
Life and War in 1644

An opportunity to visit a Living History 
site to experience life and fighting in 

the Battle of Cheriton. Organised by the 
Battle of Cheriton and the Sealed Knot 
you will be able to appreciate life and 
war 300 years ago. We aim to give an 
authentic re-enactment experience - 

from pike drills and a mini-skirmish to a 
realistic view of life from childrens' and 

adults' perspectives with humourous 
and educational stories to illustrate life 
as it was at the time of the battle. In the 

past we have had armourers, 
apothecaries, priests, school teachers 

as well as sword drills. We organise 
schools visits and next year they will be 

held between 16 and 20 June.



We are hoping that as many schools as 
possible will be able to join us in this 

project which is a vital link to our 
history. We work with the Sealed Knot 

and Living History to give as an 
authentic experience as possible. 

The price per child is £6.00  - an area for 
children to eat a packed lunch is 

available. 

Please contact Denise Fraser - Urquhart 
(details overleaf) to arrange your visit.

Schools Week - 16 to 20 June 2014

Denise Fraser - Urquhart
01420 - 563961

www.battleofcheriton.co.uk
info@battleofcheriton.co.uk

Travelling distances (under good tra�c conditions) 
are Basingstoke 20 minutes, Winchester 10 minutes,
Southampton 25 minutes, Bournemouth 40 minutes.
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Schools week will be taking place on Scrubb's Farm,
Bishop’s Sutton. This is about 1 mile from Alres
itself 5 miles northeast of  Winchester.
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